We are really sorry to announce that due to adverse weather conditions & a
worsening weather forecast for more snow over the next 3 days we have decided to
cancel the race on Sunday. We cannot ensure that people can travel safely to the
course, the start /finish area is deep in snow with more on the way & the trail has had
blizzard like conditions over the past 24hrs with more to come.
We know that many of you will be hugely disappointed but we must ensure that
participants, volunteer marshals & medics are safe across the whole event.
The Terms & Conditions explain that no refunds are due with Acts of God such as
adverse weather conditions which are so unpredictable. We still have responsibility
to pay many of the costs & invoices associated with organising an event like this.
However we have started talking to Race Partners & the many organisations we work
with in Derbyshire & we are hoping to postpone the race & hold it on a future date. It
is a juggling act to align everyone together & so the date cannot be confirmed until
next week. We will announce the new date as soon as is possible - please be patient
while we organise this.
If we are able to re-arrange Ashbourne 10 to a new date then all participants
currently booked on will remain booked onto the race.
If you cannot attend the new date, transfers to another runner will be allowed so that
the new person pays the exact same price as the original entry online & through the
booking system a full refund will then be paid to the original participant.
Unfortunately, no refunds or discount codes or defers onto another race will be
given.
Pre ordered clothing will be available to pick up on the rescheduled event day. If
unable to attend, please email calsie@sbrevents.co.uk and we will arrange to post
your items to you.
We have not taken this decision lightly & we hope you stay safe & warm this
weekend. Please email amanda@sbrevents.co.uk if you have any further queries.

